
CROSSACRES 

NEWSLETTER  
22nd May 

 

E-SCOOTERS 

Did you know that it is Illegal to use a privately owned E-Scooter in a 

public place? This includes roads, pavements and parks. Let’s keep our 

children safe and follow the rules. 

 

SPORTS DAY 

We are very pleased to invite parents/carers to this year’s Sports Day.  

Children will be taking part in events such as the sprint, the sack race 

and the egg and spoon race.  There will be gold medals for the 

winners as well as silver and bronze medals for the runner-ups.  Please 

see below the dates and times of sports day; these are provisional 

dates, which will be dependent on the weather.  We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 KS1 Thursday 3rd July 09.15AM 

 EYFS Thursday 3rd July 1.30PM 

 KS2 Friday 4th July 9.15AM 

 

REMINDERS 

TRIPS 

Year 4 will visit Llandudno in June as part of their Geography Topic ‘Land Use’ 

Reception will visit Knowsley Safari Park in June as Part of their ‘Animals of the world’ Topic. 

 

SCHOOL MEAL INCREASE 

Unfortunately, there will be an increase to our paid for school meals from £2.50 to £2.75per 
day from the 2nd of June 2025, which is when we return after the next half term break. 
Benefit related or universal free school meals will not be affected.   
 
CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
Class photographs will take place on Monday 16th June. Please ensure your child is in full 

school uniform on this day. If you do not wish your child to participate, please inform the 

school office as soon as possible. 

 

School will close for half term Thursday 22nd May at 

3.15and will re-open Monday 2nd June 


